
THE CITY OF RIO DELL

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITS A REQUEST FOR 
QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR PROFES-

SIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES. 
The City of Rio Dell is soliciting proposals from 

qualified civil engineering firms that have experi-
ence and support capabilities to provide on-call 
engineering services.

The City of Rio Dell is a small city of 3,400 citizens located in Humboldt 
County, California. Currently the City does not have the need for or fi-
nancial resources to employ a full time engineering staff. The City needs 
professional assistance in engineering services including but not limited 
to project management services, project review services, grant preparation 
services and general consulting services. The City of Rio Dell would like to 
solicit and procure the services of an engineering firm that is experienced 
in the services requested and willing to work on an as-needed basis. 

The City may contract with one or more firms or individuals in order to 
adequately meet City needs. The level of involvement by the City Engineer 
will be determined by the City Manager.

The selected Consultant(s) shall follow Caltrans Local Agency Proce-
dure Manual (LAPM) and appropriate Caltrans Manuals for Federal Aid 
projects. S ee the Minimum Requirements section of the LAPM for other 
requirements. 

The full RFQ may be viewed at www.cityofriodell.ca.gov/bids or may be 
obtained at 675 Wildwood Avenue in Rio Dell.  Questions can be referred 
to Mr. Kyle Knopp, City Manager, at (707) 764-3532. Proposals must be 
submitted by August 3, 2018.


